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Attached is the e-mail requested as a follow-up to our phone conversation.

Please be sure it is furnished to Ms. Collins, as well as to every member of the Editorial Board, most especiatty
those who wri te The Times' edi tor ials on federal judicial  select ion.

Thank you.

Elena Ruth SassolYer, Coordinator
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)
(914) 421-1200


